Mike Stinson

2140 High Meadow Road

Solvang, CA 93463
805)570-5400

m.stinson@gte.net

May 1, 2009
RE: Case # 09APL-00000-00003 of 08 APL-00000-00026

Mr. Mike Allen

Deputy Clerk

County of Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors SN
105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407 ColE
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Mr. Allen,

I am writing to request that the date for the above appeal, being requested by Mr. Karamitsos (County of Santa
Barbara Planning), be postponed. He has informed us that he will recommend a June 2, 2009 hearing date for
our appeal. :

We are unable to be ready on that date for our case to be heard. The necessary evidentiary documentation for us
and our attorney to successfully present our case will not be available in time to be analyzed and presented on
June 2™ or 16™.

Due to the fact the applicant has testified repeatedly about requirements of at least three separate agencies
regarding this project and little of this documentation has been provided to us, there is important information
necessary for us to have in our possession at the time of the hearing from the City of Solvang, the applicant, Mr.
Petersen, and several agencies regarding this case.

Without the necessary documentary evidence from these organizations, the California Department of
Transportation, California Fish and Game, County Flood Control, County of Santa Barbara Planning and Santa
Barbara Trust for Historic Preservation, we can not proceed forward to the hearing. We have requested the
aforementioned documentation and are awaiting its arrival. After we receive the necessary documents and have
time to review them, we will notify you immediately about scheduling a new hearing date.

Please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mike Stinson/Pat Sullivan

CC: Doreen Farr
Salud Carbajal
Janet Wolf
Joni Gray

Joseph Centeno
John Karamitsos



